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Jeff Boer

From: Brian Ledley <bledley@pmhnet.com>
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 11:04 PM
To: staff@pmhnet.com
Subject: [STAFF] COVID Updates
Attachments: grad.signs.png

Good evening staff,

A few updates from today:

1. Attached to this email is a screenshot from Webb Printing. They are running a special for yard signs recognizing
graduating seniors from area high schools. Heather McCurdy from imaging asked if PMH could display these
signs out in front of the hospital. We feel this would be an excellent way for area seniors to be recognized.
Please contact Webb Printing directly to order your sign. This is open to all associates who have graduating high
school seniors. Webb’s will print for any school; however, if your school is doing something different (I believe
North Judson is making their own signs), please feel free to obtain your signs however works best for you. If you
would like to create your own sign, please limit the size to standard yard sign dimensions (12”x 18”). Once you
have your sign, please bring them to my office, and Mark Boer and his team will put them up along the highway.
Signs will remain displayed until June 1st – any signs not taken down by the associate will be stored in my office.

2. Please remember our Blood Drive on Wednesday, April 22nd. The South Bend Medical Foundation will be on-site
from 12:30 PM – 5:30 PM to accept donations. COVID-19 has caused a high demand for blood, so if you are
willing and able, please do so. Much of the blood donated to the SBMF remains in Pulaski County for those who
need it locally.

3. Governor Holcomb announced last Friday that he would be extending the “Stay-at-Home” order until May 1st.
With protests happening around the country – and businesses returning to work locally, we see the growing
urge of people wanting to return to a “normal” way of life. However, non-essential business and travel are still
to be limited. We, as healthcare leaders, must continue to be good examples for the community. If you need to
be out in public, please continue to practice proper social distancing, wearing face coverings, and having good
hand hygiene. Our messaging to the public remains to stay home to help slow the spread of COVID-19 and to
save lives.

4. Earlier today, Mike Haschel sent out an email with a link containing sites/businesses that were offering discounts
to hospital/healthcare workers. https://www.retailmenot.com/blog/deals-for-front-line-health-care-
workers.html There are few local offerings available to staff, and some things can be purchased online. I reached
out to Good To Go for some clarification since they used to be BP – however, they are no longer. There are other
BP gas stations in the area - Knox, Culver, and Argos all have BP stations.

5. We continue to look at our PPE supply to ensure we have enough to protect our staff and to care for our
patients. Please conserve all PPE that you can. The PPE Subcommittee is working on a quick reference guide for
disinfecting/sterilizing all the different types of masks we have. Once completed, it will be shared with managers
and staff. In the meantime, if you have questions about best practices, please reach out to Vicki, Lyndsey, or
Linda Webb.

Thanks,
Brian
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Brian Ledley
Communications Director | Pulaski Memorial Hospital
phone: 574.946.2148 | mobile: 574-205-2382 | web: pmhnet.com | email: bledley@pmhnet.com
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